Request for Feedback on Cardiac Care
Evaluation

Dear [Recipient's Name],

I hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to providing exceptional
cardiac care, we are seeking your feedback on your recent evaluation.

We would greatly appreciate it if you could take a few moments to share your thoughts on the
following:

e Your overall experience during the evaluation process.

o The professionalism and expertise of our cardiac care team.

e Any suggestions for improvement or additional services you would find beneficial.
Your input is invaluable and will help us enhance the quality of care we provide to our patients.
Thank you for your time and for trusting us with your cardiac health.

Sincerely,
[Your Name]
[Your Position]

[Organization's Name]
[Contact Information]



